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       Friday, 15 March 2024 

2024 Alton Towers 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for your patience in awaiting an update on the Year 6 visit to Alton Towers. We have had 

difficulty in hiring a suitable coach but can confirm that the trip is going ahead. 

The visit will involve a thrilling day at Alton Towers theme park, an overnight stay at the Splash Landings 

Hotel including dinner and breakfast, 9 holes of extraordinary golf and a day at Splash Landings waterpark.  

We believe this trip will provide our students with an enjoyable and lasting memory. Alton Towers is one of 

the UK's most popular and thrilling theme parks. It offers a diverse range of attractions, including 

exhilarating rides, live shows, and interactive experiences. Additionally, Splash Landings is a fantastic water 

park that guarantees hours of water-based fun for all students. 

Children will depart Castle Hills at 8.30am on Thursday 20th June 2024 and return at approximately 4.30pm 

on Friday 21st June 2024. The total cost of the visit will be £165.00, and a payment plan has been added to 

ParentPay with the below schedule: 

 

• £25 deposit due by Friday 22nd March 

• £30 by Friday 5th April 

• £55 by Friday 3rd May 

• £55 by Friday 7th June 

 

Please be advised that paying the deposit means you are committing to pay the full balance by the deadline. 

All monies paid are non refundable. 

 

We hope that you seize this wonderful opportunity as I am sure that the visit will be one that lives long in 

the memory! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Neil Harris 

Head of School 

 

 
 


